
Dear Mr. Dunkerton, dear editorial teams


The final manuscript has to tiny changes:

1. We included a note on the “editorial team” in the acknowledgements (new document line 655)

2. We updated the published dataset to the paper on zenodo and changed the respective DOI in 

the manuscript (new document line 530)


Within the ACP online tool we have to certify that the version before and the uploaded one are 
identical. Except for the two changes above everything is exactly the same and we therefore hope 
that it is ok to still call it “identical” as there is no other option available.


Thank you very much for your editorial work and we wish you all the best,

Theresa


